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POWER GRID CORPORATION OF INDIA LIMITED

(A Government of India Enterprise)
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"Saudamini® Plot No. 2, Sector-29, Gurgaon-122 001, (Haryana) Tel. : 0124-2571700-719, Fax : 0124-2571762, Web.: www.powergridindia.com

CIN : L40101DL1989GO0OI038121
C/CP/RTI/2015/154 Date: 12"" October, 2015

i

Shri Prem Prakash Prajatati

Industrial Area, Khurai Road

Bina, Distt.- Sagar

Madhya Pradesh-470113

Sub: Information under Right to Information Act, 2005.

Dear Mr. Prajapari,

This has reference to your RTI request dated 9" September, 2015 (received on
18" September, 2015) seeking information under RTI Act, 2005.

The information sought is attached at Annex-A.

Details of Appellate Authority at Corporate Centre, Gurgaon, under RTI Act, 2005 is
as below:

Shri B. Mishra

Executive Director (CP & IT) & Appellate Authority
Corporate Centre, Power Grid Corporation of India Limited
“Saudamini”, Plot No. 2, Sector-29 Gurgaon — 122007, Haryana.

Thanking you,
Had,
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Reply to RTl Request - A_1.P.O. NO. 26F 060524 & Letter dtd 09.09.2015

Information sought:

Kindly refer your information No. C/CP/RTI/2015/118 dt 25.8.15. In this information, it has been
mentioned that “A suggestion was made to Director{Project) with the objective to ensure
quality test materials at site”

Kindly Provide the copy of the suggestion made by Director{Project) to mention the word
“approved by NABL" in the 10M/ gh'.%T."\‘TFS?EI'FiT:ZO14/115}65 dtd 20.10.14 by Vigilance.

Reply:

Query raised in second Para in the appeal is not clear. However, it is perceived that the
appellant is seeking information as to what action has been taken by Directors (project) office
on the suggestion made in the IOM dtd 20.10.14.

fn this regard, it is to reiterate that action taken subsequently regarding acceptance of labs,
whether approved by NABL or other labs , has already been forwarded to the appellant vide our
letter ref: C/QA&I/VENUS dated 31.07.2015 and also vide our reply to RT! query letter
did 15.7.2015 from Sh Prem Prakash Prajapati .




